What Will Happen With My Spring Registration?

FCAAE will continue its 58 year tradition of putting the needs of our students and instructors first. 
 
Refunds will be provided.

If it works for your personal situation, we ask you to allow FCAAE to keep everything "as is" for the time being. At this time of social distancing and with so many of our daily activities being paused, FCAAE is working hard behind the scenes to explore ways to help you continue to learn, build community and have fun without putting anyone’s health at risk. If you are able, FCAAE would appreciate a little more time to work through rapidly changing events. 
 
A handful of instructors have offered to teach their classes online and will contact you directly in the next few days if that option is available for classes that were already underway when the school closures were announced. 
 
If "as is" does not work for you, you may request:
· A refund to your original form of payment
· A full refund if your class has not started
· A slightly-less-than full refund if your class already met in order to cover instructor and/or lifeguard salaries for the classes that took place
· A full refund of class fees in the form of an FCAAE credit voucher which never expires and may be used by you or anyone of your choosing for a future FCAAE class. This full refund credit voucher will be provided to all Spring 2020 registrants even if your class has already met once or twice this semester.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]A combination of a refund (in your choice of your original form of payment or credit voucher) and a donation to FCAAE to help defray fixed costs for the semester. FCAAE is self-funded and relies on tuition revenue to cover the costs of running each semester.
